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Friday 12th April 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Reception will be continuing Wheelie Wednesday on Wednesday afternoons. On your child’s Wheelie 

Wednesday, please ensure your child brings in a helmet with their scooter or bike so that they can 

safely develop their physical skills. Wheelie Wednesday will resume on Wednesday 17th April. Please 

see the rota below. This is the final rota for this year. Please note there will be no Wheelie 

Wednesday on Wednesday 19th June, Wednesday 26th June and throughout the month of July. 
 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask me, or alternatively if you do need to contact 

myself or the school please email slt@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jessica Fox 

Reception Class Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Group Group 1 

Perseus  

Piper 

Poppy 

Thomas 

Woody 

Group 2 

Archie 

Antony 

Bella 

Cassius 

Ciara 

 

Group 3 

Damian 

Evelyn 

Gregory 

Hattie 

Kasper 

Group 4 

Liam 

Lilly-May 

Mabel 

Michael 

Mila 

Wheelie 

Wednesday 

17th April 

15th May 

24th April 

22nd May 

1st May 

5th June 

8th May 

12th June 

 
With St Therese as our 

guide we do little things with 
much love to make a big 
difference for everyone. 
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